### ONTARIO ZOROASTRIAN COMMUNITY FOUNDATION



Photo Credit: Courtesy of Wikipedia, a Haft Sen Table as seen at Laleh Hotel, Tehran

#### At a Glance...

Mon. March 16th—Fri. March 20th Fasli Muktads @ ZRCC

Sat. March 21 - 6:00pm Navroze Function @ ZRCC

Sat. April 11—11:00am (see Pg. 4)
Movie Matinee @ ZRCC

Sat. April 18—6:30pm (see Pg. 10) Gymkhana Night @ ZRCC

Sun. June 21— 11am (see Pg. 3) Jashan at the Baug @ ZRCC

Sun. July 12 - 10:00 am - 4:00pm Annual OZCF Picnic @ Coronation Park

### Need a Mobed?

Our Mobeds are available to help in times of need to offer their guidance & services to the OZCF community. Please contact:

Ervad Firdosh Bulsara (905) 824-7692 Ervad Xerxes Bamji (905) 702-1034 Ervad Jal Panthaky (905) 568-4946 Ervad Nozer Kotwal (905) 820-0461 Ervad Mehbad Dastur (416) 917-9195 Ervad Jamshed Dhabhar (905) 819-0089 Ervad Xerxes Madon (416) 254-0685

### **ZRCC Prayer Room and Facility Hours:**

The OZCF prayer room and facility is not open regularly, especially in the winter months. For personal requests, you may contact the following:

### Prayer Room Access

Nozer Kotwal 905-820 0461

nskotwal1@gmail.com

### Hall Rentals

Cyrus Gazdar 647-294 6462 cygazdar@yahoo.ca

### **Facility Management**

Rumi Jasavala 905-257-7864

### **ZRCC Coordinator**

Armaity Anandasagar 905-271 0366 armaity.a@gmail.com

### **OZCF President**

Percy Dastur 416-930-9666 president@ozcf.com

### Webmaster

Rumi Jasavala 905-257-7864 rumijas@hotmail.com

### President's Message

Goodness me. The first two months of the year have come and gone so quickly! It is hard to believe that we are already in the month of March. The month of March brings great joy to me as it brings two important events – the March break for my kids and the Muktads followed by Navroz.

Despite our progressive past, there are anxieties about our community's survival. I would request members of the community to encourage our Zoroastrian youth to get more active within the community. The religious and social activities that we conduct at OZCF, keep us connected to our customs and practices, the Place of Worship, which will soon stand tall on the OZCF grounds will enable our future generations to be in sync with our religion.

The fundraising committee had its first draw of the OLG Raffle sweepstakes for the iPad Mini on Feb 28 during a melodious musical night. The next draw will be held on March 21 at our Navroz function and the prize is a Canon SLR Digital Camera.

Our membership database is being upgraded to facilitate better information retrieval. To keep our member database updated our membership committee will conduct a telephone drive to all our members during the month of March. Membership renewals are encouraged to be registered online for ease of update and input of information. Online applications would qualify you to win one of the three \$100 gas cards. The prize winners will be announced at the Navroze event on March 21.

The Religion and Lectures Committee organized the first of the "Fire side chats" on the subject "Zarathushti Rituals and their Significance". The 3-hour session was free flowing and relaxed. Members will be updated on the next session to be held in April.

I would like to welcome Rayomand (Ray) Patel on the Newsletter team. Ray brings new ideas to the team. The OZCF Board and the Newsletter Committee are committed to deliver six issues annually, during the months of January, March, May, July, September and November. To streamline the process, any and all information that members would like to have in the newsletter, be sent only to Meher Panthaky, and not to the newsletter committee. In our efforts to go green and save on postage we encourage members to opt for email copy instead of the printed copy. Please send your request to Meher Panthaky or Shirin Chaturvedi.

This year the Navroze function on March 21 will be held at the OZCF hall. Seating is limited so please contact the Entertainment Committee Chair, Mahveer Javat for your tickets.

With good thoughts, good words and good deeds.

### PERCY AGRERAS DASTUR

President, OZCF

Ontario Zoroastrian Community Centre MAILING & PROPERTY ADDRESS:

1187 Burnhamthorpe Rd. E, Oakville, Ontario, L6H 7B3

### CONDOLENCES

Mr. Fereidoon Demehri passed away on January 18, 2015 in Vancouver. Founder of the Zoroastrian News Agency, Mr. Demehri was an icon in Zoroastrian and Iranian communities and will be remembered for his enthusiasm in culture, the arts, music, sports, films, ancient history, and charity. For him, Zoroastrianism was more than a cultural identity; it was a way to bridge gaps and unite all cultures. It was more than an appreciation for the arts, and about creating opportunity for our youth to shine as artists. He is survived by his wife, two daughters, and grandchildren. Fereidoon leaves a legacy that has inspired and will continue to inspire many.

Mrs. Perin Engineer, wife of late Pesi Engineer, mother of Jehangir, Dinshaw, mother-in-law of Khurshid Engineer, sister of Goolo Shroff, grandmother of Fiona, Godrej, and Kate, and great-grandmother of Sophie, passed away on January 22, 2015.

Hoshi Dinshaw Patel, husband of Kaity Patel, father of Zain, Zermina and Gary, brother of Homai Dubash(Pakistan) and late Homi Patel, brother in-law of Dolly Patel, Pilloo Naoroz (Australia) and Sheriar Haveliwalla passed away peacefully in Toronto on Sunday February 8, 2015.

Feroze Sohrab Nargolwalla, husband to the late Kay Nargolwalla, Father to Pervez Jamula, Tanya Nargolwalla, and Charis Wania. Brother to Mani Divecha, Sam Nargolwalla, Nari Nargolwalla, and Dinaz Rustomji. Grand father to Zaamin Jamula, Liam, Sam, and Finnegan Junkermann, and Zain & Cyrus Wania, passed away peacefully on February 17th, 2015.

On Saturday, February 21, 2015, in her 95th year, Coomi Treasurywala, widow of Minoo Treasurywala, passed away at Leisure World Nursing Home, in Etobicoke, Ontario. Her children Adi and Anaita, and their spouses MaryRose and Helmut; her grandchild Katayun and husband Paul; and her great grandchild Jasper. May Ahura Mazda grant her soul eternal peace.

Dina Mistry. Daughter of late Sohrab and Nergish Sui. Wife of late Behram Mistry. Mother of Threety Mistry (Toronto), Armaity Mistry (Zoe) (London) and Yazdi and Maya Mistry (Pune, India). Dina passed away peacefully on Sunday, March 1st 2015 at 10.15 a.m.

Jerbanu Ardeshir Bhesania who passed away peacefully on Friday February 20, 2015 in Karachi. Jerbanu was wife of Late Ardeshir Sohrabji Bhesania, mother of Roshni Shroff, Perveen Katila, Homi, Pervez and Hoshang Bhesania Mother- in -law of Rohinton Shroff, Prochi, Meena and Mitra Bhesania and Khurshed Katila, Grand mother of Spitaman Shroff, Ava Contractor, Kayras & Nasha Bhesania, Adil & Armita Bhesania, Deenesh & Mazda Bhesania, Delara & Anahita Katila and sister-in-law of Dara & Farida Bhesania.

Our condolences to the bereaved families.

### THE NORTH AMERICAN ZOROASTRIAN CONGRESS



The 2014 North American Zoroastrian Congress in Los Angeles was widelyattended by Zarathushtis from across North America and the world, including the UK, India, and Australia. ZSO members were present as delegates, speakers, award recipients, and performers.

Daraius M. Bharucha led a workshop entitled "Teaching Zoroastrianism: Teaching the 21st Century Learner – New Curricula, New Techniques". Daraius, with the FEZANA Religious Education Committee, has developed the first comprehensive curriculum for religious education programs for students ages 6 to 16. The comprehensive curriculum and corresponding program planning matrix are available on the FEZANA website (www.fezana.org).

Meher and Ardavan Taraporewala opened the Congress with a moving performance of 'O Canada'. The two also performed with the Zoroastrian Symphony Orchestra and at the New Year's Eve gala. The Congress was a huge success, looking forward to the 2017 North American Zoroastrian Congress in Vancouver!

### 6TH WORLD ZOROASTRIAN YOUTH CONGRESS

Early bird registration is now open for the 6th World Zoroastrian Youth Congress in Auckland, New Zealand from December 26, 2015 – January 2, 2016. The Congress aims to educate, engage, and motivate delegates, enhance the unique Zoroastrian traditions, and evolve to create a united future. Please visit http://www.6wzyc.co.nz/ for more information.

### **EDITOR'S NOTE**

In the January 2015 issue of the Vision, a poem written by Ms. Soonie B. Patell was included with her name misspelled. The OZCF regrets the error.

### FUNDRAISING 2015 UP COMING EVENTS & RAFFLE DRAWS AT OZCF

1st Draw on February 28 – iPad Mini at the Music Night & Dinner (contact Kermin Byramjee)

2<sup>nd</sup> Draw on March 21- Canon SLR Digital Camera at Navroze Jashan & Dinner (contact Jeroo Madan)

3<sup>rd</sup> Draw on April 11 – Panasonic Television at the Movie Matinee (contact Minnie Mirza)

4<sup>th</sup> Draw on May 03 - Apple iMac Computer after the Maidhyozarem Ghambhar

5<sup>th</sup> Draw on June 21 – Trip to South Africa at the Jashan in the Baug & Lunch (contact Rumi Jasavala & Gulrukh Patel)

### **JASHAN IN THE BAUG**

The Ontario Zoroastrian Community Foundation has embarked on a Raffle initiative to raise funds for the Place of Worship and the ongoing program of events for the community. As part of this initiative, our final raffle draw, which is a **Trip to South Africa**, will take place during a *'Jashan in the Baug'* Which will be held at the OZCF on Sunday, June 21<sup>st</sup>.

This event will showcase the North American *Mobeds* in a *Khushali nu Jashan* that will begin at 11am and will be held on the grounds of the OZCF. Everyone is encouraged and welcome to attend what is going to be a splendid occasion.

Jashan & Lunch - \$10 per head.

Please give your names to Gulrukh Patel at 905-542-0237.

### **ELOCUTION COMPETITION**

On January 25th, 2015, students in the Religion Classes participated in the elocution competition at the OZCF. Forty-seven students from both the East and West End religion classes spoke on topics such as prayers, Asho Zarathushtra's life, the Shah Nameh, the Fravashi and our changing culture. A delicious lunch was catered by Khushnuma and Hoshedar Bamboat. Our judges Jehan Bagli, Benifer Patel and Tanya Daroga had a very difficult task choosing the winners. Once again the participants showcased their excellent knowledge and speaking abilities. It was a very educational afternoon. We are very proud of all of the participants.



	Group 1	Group 2	Group 3	Group 4	Group 5
1st Prize	Anaiya Khory	Eric Patel	Jehan Munshi	Sarosh Daver	Ricshe Saldhana
2nd Prize	Darayus Pithawala	Yohaan Bacha	Tanya Kotwall	Taronish Kotwall	
3rd Prize	Burzin Bhesania & Raiyan Munshi	Lilah Amato	Zubin Warden	Navroze Antia	

### **NAVJOTES AROUND THE GLOBE**



Navjote of Behzad and Yazad Karai in Mumbai on Sunday 28th December 2014. Sons of Viraf & Winifer Karai.

Yohan, son of Hoofrish and Mehernosh Ghadiali was, initiated into the Zoroastrian religion on 28th December 2014 in Mumbai. the function was held at Radio Club, Colaba, Mumbai.





Yohaan, the son of Tehmton and Monaz Bacha was initiated into the Zorastrian faith on Monday 22nd December 2014, Mah. Amardad, Roj Amardad at Cama Baug, Mumbai, India

#### **PRIEST CORNER**

### AHUNA VAIRYA (YATHA AHU VAIRYO) PRAYER (By Mobedyar Khushroo Mirza)

During the Iranian revolution an Irani friend of ours had been imprisoned in Teheran while she was pregnant with her first child. At the same time there was another lady in prison with an infant baby. This little infant was always crying, and our friend realized that the crying was due to lack of nourishment. While she was in prison, our friend's family used to send her a care package whenever permitted, so that she could be adequately nourished during her pregnancy. Our friend decided that the young mother's need was greater than her own since that poor woman already had an infant to feed, so she decided to give away her own food to this other woman so that her baby could receive better nourishment.

This is the Ahuna Vairya (or Yatha Ahu Vairyo) prayer in action, i.e. helping the needy when they are in need of our help. I give you this example in order to demonstrate that the Yatha Ahu Vairyo prayer encapsulates the essence of Asho Zarathushtra's teachings.

A large part of the doctrinal aspects of Zarathushti life is very aptly summed up by Professor Irach Taraporewala in his book "The Divine Songs of Zarathushtra" where he discusses the Ahuna Vairya (Yatha Ahu Vairyo) prayer, he says: "This sacred verse clearly indicates the Three Paths to God – the Path of Knowledge, the Path of Love and the Path of Service"

In order to understand this statement, let us look at the meaning of the prayer as given by Prof. Taraporewala:

"Just as the Temporal lord is all-powerful, so also is the Spiritual Teacher (as powerful) by virtue of his store of Asha (Truth). The gift of Vohu Mano (the good mind) is bestowed upon him who works for Ahura Mazda, and the Kshathra (power) of Ahura Mazda descends upon him who helps the poor and needy."

### So what does this mean in plain English?

In simple language, this means that a spiritual teacher, or in fact any person, who follows the path of Asha or **the Divine vision or plan of Ahura Mazda**, is just as powerful as a king or ruler. **This symbolizes the path of knowledge**. Ahura Mazda showers the rewards of **Good Thinking** (or peace of mind) upon those who serve Him with their good deeds, and He empowers people who help their needy fellowmen, with His Kshathra or **creative energy**. **These are the paths of Love and Service**.

The important thing to remember here is that we help those who need help **when they most need it**, and not just when we find it convenient to us.

That is the true Zarathushti way of living.

### **MOVIE MATINEE & THIRD RAFFLE DRAW**

Back By Popular Demand!

Date: Saturday-April 11, 2015

Time: 11:00a.m.

Location: OZCF Hall

Movie: A Fun movie filled with laughter and comedy from Bolly-

wood

Third Raffle Draw: Will take place during intermission -

55" Panasonic Smart TV

Refreshments: Refreshments and Snacks will be

served during Intermission

Admission: \$5

COME & ENJOY THE AFTERNOON AND HAVE LOADS OF FUN

Space is limited - call ahead to avoid disappointment

Email: minnie.mirza@gmail.com or call

905-825-8188



### REPORT FROM THE RELIGION AND LECTURE COMMITTEE-FEB. 2015

The first of the "fire side chats" organised by the lecture committee was hosted by Gulrukh and Cawas Patel, and was led by Khushroo Mirza. The group consisted of 18 people who sat in a circle, which facilitated an easy flow of discussion.

The subject chosen for this first meeting was "Zarathushti Rituals and their Significance".

From the onset Khushroo established the fact that the information presented was from his readings and not his personal opinions and feelings. The 4 main scholars researched were Ervad Sir Jivanji Modi, Dr. Mary Boyce, Ervad Dr. Ramiyar Karanjia and Mr. T.R. Sethna, however many others were referenced as well during the afternoon.

Initially the meaning of the word rituals and their importance in our daily lives was discussed. The definition of the word was taken from the Oxford Dictionary. Since it was a very informal setting participants felt comfortable to interrupt with questions or ask for clarifications.

The ritual of performing the kushti prayers (why do we make the 2 loops) and the meaning of some of their words, the significance of the sase and some of the rituals performed during our jashans, some of the rituals performed during the death ceremonies etc.were also discussed.

Since the session was free flowing and relaxed it lasted for 3 hours. At the end people wrote down their requests for future topics for discussions. It was established that these group discussions would be held every 2 months at the ZRCC hall and be duly advertised.

Once again thanks to the hosts for facilitating this event.

### AFTERNOON TEA FUNDRAISER

A tea party was held at Kermin & Marzi Byramjee's residence in Oakville. The 42 people who attended the tea party were all seated at tables and served tea, sandwiches, savoury éclairs, pastries, cakes and scones with clotted cream and strawberry jam. All the delicious treats were prepared by volunteers and a big thank you goes to Niloufer Mavalvala, Shirin Wania, Thrity Pfeutzner, Veera Mistry, Gulrukh Patel, Kamal Driver, Marook Sidhwa, Armaity Anandasagar, Thrity Madon and Kermin Byramjee.

The afternoon ended with a game of Bingo, and the winner Perveen Khursigara won a cheeseboard that was hand made by Xerxes Wania.

Thank you all for coming out and making it a successful fundraising endeavour, we raised just under \$1,300.









### VIRTUES OF LIFE BY: ARISH D. PANTHAKY

When time is not easy to go by, Think of fond memories but don't you sigh, Don't think of the past and sit to cry, Do the things of good virtues so you are remembered even after you die...!!

At times you may think certain things are easy to do,

But in the end you are still left baffled without any clue,

Take each step carefully each time, Learn from your mistakes and mature like old wine...!!

Life is a queer with its twist and turns,
There is something life always make you learn,
Surely be flexible; but don't be stern,
Then you will understand the true value of a dollar
earned...!!

It is our expressive lifestyle which helps us to pave our way,

The stone we lay on will have our final say, Till then work harder each day; to make the other's feel gay in any which way.

And then wait and see what the others would have to say...!!

### FIRST SWEEPSTAKES DRAW & MUSIC NIGHT

OZCF held its first sweepstakes draw on Saturday, February 28, 2015 during an Indian Music Night. The event was a complete sell out with everyone enjoying the live singing and "Curry Chaval". The raffle was drawn by Bejan & Dinoo Sidhwa at 9pm and broadcast live. The winning ticket number 2015A-0887 belonged to Katy Mistry from Sudbury. Congratulations to Katy Mistry for winning the iPad Mini. The beautiful handcrafted ticket drum was made by one of our members Xerxes Wania.

A big thank you to Sammy Divecha and Dinaz Hira for serenading the audience throughout the evening with their fabulous singing. The community got a surprise as Dinaz's daughter, Tasha, sang a couple of solo numbers and duets with her mother. OZCF events are all organized by volunteers who work tirelessly for days before the event. So also for this event, our members worked hours before as well as through the evening to make the event successful. The evening ended past midnight and our crew helped to clean up and set up for next day.

We would like to thank everyone who has purchased Raffle tickets to date, and would like to encourage you to continue to support your community and buy more raffle tickets. The next raffle draw is on March 21 at the Navroze Celebration and the prize is a Canon SLR Camera.







### **CONGRATULATIONS**

Congratulations to Jasmine Vania who recently won a *CRUISE* from RBC, which is a prestigious award given to RBC employees, who make an outstanding achievement and ongoing commitment and focus on enhancing the client experience. Jasmine won the 2014 Canadian Banking Operations Conference award. She made a significant contribution to RBCS vision of keeping clients first and earning the right to be clients first choice. She has earned this award for focusing on innovation, efficiency and continuous improvement to make a difference to both her clients and business partners across RBC. We are very proud of Jasmine for having won this award.

### A MESSAGE FROM MEHER PANTHAKY

### Dear Readers:

I am sure you must have noticed from the previous issues of our OZCF newsletter that we have added some new articles for your interest.

- 1. Priest Corner wherein every issue one of the priest will give an article on our religion/prayers/rituals etc. In January issue we had given Jashan explanation by Ervad Jal Panthaky. In this issue Mobedyar Khushroo Mirza wrote on Ahuna Vairya (Yatha Ahu Vairyo) Prayer.
- 2. Inspiring poems by our very own Zoroastrian Poets.
- 3. **Space permitting** Priest Profile From upcoming newsletters we will be including profile of a priest who gives his services to the community in their need of time.
- 4. **Space permitting** some Fast and Furious Recipes that can be made without standing in front of stove for hours.
- 5. **Space permitting –** interesting Parsi sayings translated into English by our very own OZCF member.
- 6. We will really appreciate if you can give us your input/ideas/comments on making our newsletter more interest-ing/informative/helpful to our readers. You can send me your recommendations at meherpanthaky@yahoo.ca

Thank you.

Meher Panthaky

BOD and Liaison for Newsletter sub-committee

### WEDDING ANNOUCEMENT

Gorgeous destination wedding of Tanya Patel – daughter of Pesh and Zarine Patel to Scott Wishart – son of Doug and Sandy Wishart at the beautiful Riu Palace in Puerto Vallarta.

Congratulations to the couple and their families.

### SENIOR'S SUB COMMITTEE CLOSES 2014 WITH A TRIP TO THE CASINO.

A big thanks to Gulrukh Patel from the Senior's Sub committee for having organized such an enjoyable trip to the Falls View Casino and the viewing of the lights at Niagara Falls on 26<sup>th</sup> Dec. 2014. We had a full bus load of participants from the OZCF and the ZSO.

A delicious box lunch of chutney sandwich, samosa, batata vada, muffin and juice was also provided. As usual the complementary \$10/- voucher was handed out by the Casino for our playing pleasure. The enjoyment at the various machines was palpable as even a small win was filled with squeals of delight as every one joined in celebrating each other's wins.

The bus then took us to see the beautiful lights organized by the Fire Fighters as well the Falls were lit up with multicolored lights. We all returned home a bit tired but happy after spending an enjoyable day together.

The Senior's Sub Committee will begin organizing events in late March or Early April 2015. Be on the look out for announcements both online and within the OZCF Newsletter.

### LECTURES ON HISTORY OF GAMES IN PRE-ISLAMIC IRAN

Professor Panaino from the University of Bologna (Italy) is one of the most prominent specialists on pre-Islamic Iran. He will be in Toronto to give two lectures on the history of games in pre-Islamic Iran, based on the study of ancient Zoroastrian sources. The first lecture, "Sasanian Chess, Origins and Development" will be on March 16th from 2-4pm. His second lecture, "Sasanian Backgammon, Origins and Development" will be on March 20th from 2-4pm. Both lectures will be on the 10th floor of the Jackman Humanities Building, 170 St. George Street in Toronto.

### ATTENTION ALL SENIORS

### LOOK OUT FOR & SAVE THESE DATES.

27th June 2015	Casino & Cruise.	
8th August 2015	Visit to the Buddhist Temple with lunch.	
12th September 2015	Grandparents' Day Celebration. A fun-filled afternoon with grandchildren at the OZCF.	
24th October 2015	Cooking with Kermin Byramjee	

Please save these dates on your calendar. Details will follow closer to the event.

Transportation to different destinations will be provided.

Tel: 905-825-8188 Email: Minnie.Mirza@gmail.com

### DR. DHUN NORIA RECEIVES ORDER OF ONTARIO

Our very own Dr. Dhun Noria – Chief of Laboratory Medicine & Medical Director of Laboratories at The Scarborough Hospital ("TSH") – was awarded the ORDER OF ONTARIO by the Lieutenant Governor of Ontario the Honourable Elizabeth Dowdeswell. The Order of Ontario is the province's highest official honour. It recognizes any current or former long-time resident of Ontario who has demonstrated a high level of individual excellence and achievement in any field benefiting the people of Ontario or anywhere in the world. Dr. Noria was recognized with this prestigious honour due to her unwavering commitment and steadfast dedication to TSH, Scarborough and the Ontario medical community.

Dr. Noria has made the entire Zoroastrian community extremely proud. Congratulations Dr. Noria from all of us at OZCF for the tremendous achievement.

## One car ride For one person Can change everything

When senior citizens come to Yoga or Zumba on a Tuesday they laugh.

If they have no family or friends to drive them, they are left alone in isolation.



Be a volunteer. Be the difference.

We Urgently Need Volunteer Drivers In Oakville, Mississauga and Brampton for One Drive Each Tuesday.

Volunteer drivers will be matched with the people living closest to them. The OZCF has a policy to protect, to the best of its ability, all volunteer drivers.

Do it because you would want someone to do it

For your mother,

For your best friend, For you.

PLEASE CALL
MINNIE MIRZA
905 825-8188
minnie.mirza@gmail.com



Location: Le Parc Banquet Hall 8432 Leslie St, Thornhill, ON L3T 7M6

Tickets: ZSO/ OZCF Members \$60 PP Non – ZSO / OZCF Members \$75 PP

Kids under 2 Free

Prices go up after March 1, 2015

ZSO/ OZCF Members \$70 PP Non – ZSO / OZCF Members \$90 PP

Dinner: Persian Cuisine with Cash Bar

Music: DJ PS from Radio Javan

For more information and to purchase tickets (by Cash or Cheque) contact:

Mitra Jam Tel: 905-889-9224 Kanoun@ZSO.org

Or by mail: Make a cheque payable to "Iranian Zoroastrian Cultural Kanoun" and mailed to
Mitra Jam 44 Sea Island Path, Thornhill, ON L3T 3A4

Upon availability you may also purchase tickets in person at: Jashn-e-Sadeh (January 31st) Kids Norouz Party (March 15th)

Please write FULL NAMES of all attendees and indicating if they are members or non-members

Tickets are LIMITED and available upon payment
Tickets are NON-REFUNDABLE

**Sponsors are welcome.** Advertisement Rates: \$25 Business Cards, \$50 Half page. \$100 Full Page, \$200 (Front or Back Covers) For Program Booklet & Advertisements Contact: Rostam Khosraviani Kanoun@ZSO.org



# OZCF PRESENTS GYMKHANA NIGHT



Do join us for a fun filled evening of carrom, table tennis and cards, followed by a delicious dinner. End the evening by dancing to the music of the DJ.

Date : Saturday, April 18th, 2015.

Location

Time : 6:30 to 8.00 pm - Sports {Carom, Table Tennis & Cards};

8.00 pm onwards - Dinner followed by dancing

: ZRCC - 1187 Burnhamthorpe Road East, Oakville, ON, L6H 7B3

Price : Members - Adult \$10; Children 5-10yrs \$ 6 Non-Members - Adult \$15; Children 5-10yrs \$10

(Please inform your preference of vegetarian or non-vegetarian meal.)

LIMITED SPACING!! TO AVOID DISAPPOINTMENT give your names before April 15th to:

Shirin Chaturvedi - Tel: 905-286-4824 Email: cshirinm@hotmail.com or Jasmine Wadia - Tel: 905-281-0752 Email: j.wadia@sympatico.ca

CHEQUES Payable to "OZCF" & mail to Shirin Chaturvedi at: Unit 64, 2825 Gananoque Drive, Mississauga, ON, L5N1V6.



